
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
07.07.20 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Thank you for your request for places at the Summer Club we are running during the 

summer holidays. We aim to give the children a fun and enjoyable summer with a range of 

activities to prepare them for the long autumn term. Please find below information to help 

us continue to follow government guidelines to ensure everyone is kept safe. 

 Sessions will start at 9.00 am prompt. A member of staff will be on the gate from 

8.50 am to let the children in. No parents/carers will come onto the site.  

 Children can bring a packed lunch and drink but no other bags should be brought.  

 If the weather improves, please bring a sun hat and put sun cream on your child 

before they attend, we are not permitted to apply throughout the day, but if your 

child is able, they can apply themselves. 

 No uniform is required for the holiday club. 

 Regular handwashing and social distancing will continue to be a part of the day.  

 If your child has Asthma or requires emergency medication please ensure they bring 

it to each session they attend.  

 The day will end at 2.45pm where a member of staff will bring the children to the 

relevant playground 

Bubble number  Location  

1, 2, and 6 KS1 playground  

3, 4 and 5 KS2 playground 

 

Your child _______________________                has been allocated a place in Bubble                       . 

You have been allocated a place on the following weeks. Failure to attend regularly will result in 

your child losing their place. 

Week 1   
Week beginning 20th July 

Week 2  
Week beginning 27th July 

Week 3  
Week beginning 3rd August 

 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Best wishes and stay safe  

Ms K Gleave  

 


